
From: Tim Courtney [mailto:TCourtney@copiahbank.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 3:38 PM 
To: Comments 
Cc: GMARX@copiahbank.com 
Subject: assessments, rin 3064-ad35 
 
Gentlemen, 
  
Our bank is strongly opposed to the new FDIC assessments.  This amount was not budgeted by 
our bank and will severely hurt our earnings.  We ask that you reconsider this assessment or 
apply it to the mega banks that created this crisis. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Tim A. Courtney 
Senior Vice President- Branch Manager 
Copiah Bank, N.A. 
135 Earl Clark Drive 
Florence, Ms  39073 
601-845-1333 Office 
601-845-1397 
  


